
St Edmundsbury and Ipswich Multi Academy 
Trust: Summer Newsletter 

Bedfield CE Primary School 
The summer term is always such a busy time with the children and staff taking part in many 
different events across the county. We are incredibly proud of the consistently positive 
mindset and resilience our children have shown, living up to the Christian values of our small 
and thriving school. 

SATS & Times Tables Check 

Well done to our Year 2 and Year 6 children on completing their SATS and working with a 
great tenacity and a positive attitude. Also, to ourYear 4 children for 
working hard to learn their tables ready for their times tables check. 

‘Ducking down the Deben’ 

Pupils in KS2 took part in a geography field 
trip, led by Suffolk Wildlife Trust, exploring 
the River Deben. We began our journey 
near the source in Debenham, then 
travelled to Brandeston, then Woodbridge 
and finished at the mouth in Bawdsey. The 
children measured the width, depth, flow 
and pollution of the river. They also 
considered the land use at various points 
and animals that live in and around the river.  

                                                         A proper Geography field trip! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Year 3/4 Residential    

A wonderful three days was had by all the children at Hautbois Activity 
Centre in Coltishall. We had bags of fun on the climbing wall, 
the night trail, fencing, raft building, bridge building, 
paddleboarding (a favourite with everyone!), crate stacking 
and abseiling.  The children were a pleasure to take away 
and we were impressed by the resilience they showed in 
participating in new challenges which involved taking risks 
and facing and overcoming a few fears! 

 

 

Sports Day 

We were lucky enough to have a beautiful sunny afternoon for our 
annual sports day organised by Kicks and Tricks, our PE providers. 
The children proved to be excellent javelin throwers, relay runners, 

archers, long jumpers, bean bag 
throwers, as well as being part of a 
brilliant kin ball team. Even in the 
heat, they put in their best efforts for 
the races at the end of the day! 
Congratulations everyone! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Still to happen this term is Crucial Crew for Year 6s, Athletics for KS1, our summer production 
of Jonah (a Fishy Tail!) and a Year 6 trip to London to see Matilda in the West End. Wow! 

 

 


